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In addition, the Town Council authorized the mayor’s signing of “A Resolution Concerning African 

American Revolutionary War Patriots of New Milford Connecticut and the Proposed National Liberty 

Memorial,” which would be built in Washington, D.C. 

 

Ms. Murphy said that the town had been given information that there had been 10 African-American 

soldiers from New Milford—Prince Crosley/Crosbee, Jesse Gratis, Prince Gratis, SIP/SFP Hubbell, 

Thaddeus Jacklin, Jeruel Phillips, Samuel Phillips/Philips, Shem, Mingo Treat/Treeat/Treet, and Javan 

Wilson—who fought in the Revolutionary War.  The Town Council went on record to recognize these 

soldiers for their service. 


